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Update on the race weekend in Austria 
 

• Team WRT will not take part at the races in Austria this weekend 
 
Prior to the race weekend in Austria, three members of Team WRT tested positive for Covid-19 on 
Thursday. In accordance with the hygiene and infection protection protocol applicable to the event, 
the three people who tested positive were immediately isolated and are in home quarantine. All 
other members of the team tested negative on Thursday. In view of the incident, Team WRT decided 
not to take part in the race weekend. All parties involved are in close coordination with the local 
authorities. 
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